
Packington Men's Group PMG

In August 2012, 19 PMG members enjoyed the  PMG Annual Breakfast at 
our well-known local village restaurant. We welcomed 2 new faces, George 

Caukwell and Mike Ball, and also 
guest speaker Rev Linda 
Cox, who, after our full 
Packington Breakfasts, 
eloquently described her 
background and career prior to 
arriving here in June as the 
new curate. Rev Cox is a 
fairly dazzling prospect for our 
village: Bright Pink is the new 
Black, and what a shame 
photos here are only 

reproduced in monochrome! We were grateful also to staff Darcie and 
Georgia of the Bull and Lion, currently running an amazing special 
"Two lunches for £5" offer Tuesdays through Saturdays - do go & try it!

On Thursday 13th September 2012 at 7:15pm in the 
Memorial Hall Meeting Room,  after an aperitif of 
sherry or fruit juice, PMG Guest Speaker Jamie Wilde 
talks about the NW Leics Society of Model Engineers. 
You need special skills, knowledge, tools, and 
dedication to build a steam locomotive 
that will haul a train of passengers, and 
we shall learn how this is done. The 
Society is based in nearby Whitwick.

Read more about PMG at the front of this Parish News; or on the  
"Men's Group" page at the village website "packington  dot info".
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